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Bill Kane
Alaska Department of Fish and Game
Division of Habitat
802 3rd Street
P.O. Box 110024
Douglas, AK 99811-0024

Analyses were performed according to our laboratory’s NELAP-approved quality assurance program.  
The test results meet requirements of the current NELAP standards, where applicable, and except as 
noted in the laboratory case narrative provided.  For a specific list of NELAP-accredited analytes, 
refer to the certifications section at www.alsglobal.com.  All results are intended to be considered in 
their entirety, and ALS Group USA Corp. dba ALS Environmental (ALS) is not responsible for use of 
less than the complete report.  Results apply only to the items submitted to the laboratory for analysis 
and individual items (samples) analyzed, as listed in the report.

For your reference, these analyses have been assigned our service request number
Enclosed are the results of the sample(s) submitted to our laboratory September 21, 2022

RE: 2022 Greens Creek Biomonitoring
Dear Bill,

K2211543.

Please contact me if you have any questions.  My extension is 3376.  You may also contact me via 
email at Mark.Harris@alsglobal.com.

Respectfully submitted,

ALS Group USA, Corp. dba ALS Environmental

Mark Harris
Project Manager

ALS Group USA, Corp
1317 South 13th Avenue
Kelso, WA 98626
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Appendix D.5.–ALS Environmental laboratory report for Dolly Varden element concentrations, 2022
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